2. 以下の英文を読んで,問いに答えなさい。

Our world has many problems. One big problem is global warming. This happens when the air around the Earth keeps heat from the sun. This is not good for our world.

One big reason for global warming is burning things like coal and oil. When we burn these things, we put a gas into the air. This gas is not good for our world. It makes the Earth hotter.

Another big problem is to cut down trees. Trees are very important because they take in this gas and clean the air. When we cut down trees, we lose this important thing.

We also have a problem with trash. Every day, we make a lot of trash. This trash often goes into the sea. This is not good for the fish and other animals in the sea.

We need to do something about these problems. We can save electricity. We can recycle. We can plant more trees. We can also make less trash. If we all work together, we can make our world better.

語注) burn:を燃やす coal:石炭 oil:石油 electricity:電気 less:littleの比較級

1)以下の質問に英語で答えよ。

- 1. What is one big reason of global warming?
- 2. What happens when we cut down trees?
- 3. Why are trees important?
- 4. What is a problem with trash?
- 2)環境問題を解決するために私たちには何ができると書いてあるか。 日本語で3つ答えよ。

3)以下の文の内容が正しければ○を,正しくなければ×を書け。

- 1. Burning things like coal and oil makes the Earth hotter.
- 2. Cutting down trees is not a problem because we have a lot of trees.
- 3. We can help solve these problems by using more electricity.